Welcome to 2012 Raider Lax Off-Season Strength & Conditioning!

First I would like to congradulate our program on our greatest season to date.  Let’s  take it to the next level - State Champions!  For those of you who do not know me, let me take a moment to introduce myself.  My name is Coach Z and I have worked with all levels of athletes (collegiate and professional), specifically with high school athletes for the past 12 years.  I am a graduate from the University of California with a BS in Exercise Physiology and Biomechanics.  I also hold certifications with NSCA (National Strength & Conditioning Association) as a Certified Strength & Conditioning Coach and NASM (National Academy of  Sports Medicine) as a Certified Personal Trainer.

The program that I will implement with the Lax team is based out of Lifetime Fitness, a state-of-the-art fitness facility across the street from Alpharetta High School on North Point Parkway (855 North Point Parkway).  

The off-season (8 weeks) training at Lifetime Fitness will begin on Wednesday, June 6, 2011 and will run through Friday, August 10, 2012.  The cost of the off-season program is $149.  I will have 4 sessions per week available for our athletes to train.  Our coaching staff recommends that athletes attend as many as possible.

Monday/Wednesday/Friday – 11:00 AM  to 12:00 PM (Strength & Conditioning)

Thurday – 12:15 PM to 1:00 PM (Yoga)

My program consists of strength training utilizing free weights, machines, resistance bands, and other innovative techniques, speed and agility drills, cardiovascular training to improve endurance, stretching to improve flexibility, nutritional counseling, and a body composition and body age test at the beginning and end of the program.  

This program requires that the athletes become a member of Lifetime Fitness.  I have obtained special pricing for Alpharetta High School athletes.  When contacting Lifetime Fitness, please ask for Tim McGowan, Membership Director at 678-226-2099 and mention that you are an AHS athlete to ensure you get this deal.  If you have any questions  or problems signing up, please let me know.
I am looking forward to the start of this off-season program and meeting the new athletes.  If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerley,

Coach Z, CSCS

Email – azumwalt@lifetimefitness.com

Cell – 404.644.1943

